
Print   |   Close Window

Subject: Letter of intent
From: "Burke \"Bruno\" Schnedl" <rdufokker@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Jun 07, 2017 4:28 pm

To: Jerilyn McDonald <jerilynmcdonald@gmail.com>, Bradley <bradleyclaxton@gmail.com>,
todd.liddell@planetballroom.com

Cc: Julie Schnedl <jschnedl.js@gmail.com>

Dear Partners,

I have put my heart and soul into this studio. I have spent money staying at 
B&B’s and I have slept in my car when I was too exhausted to drive home only 
to drive back in the morning. I don’t think I have it in me to care that much 
anymore. I still have a passion for ballroom dancing, and hope that no matter 
where I make my home, I will be welcomed as a student in Planet Ballroom.
I believe its the instructors that make the studio successful.  [Employee] is a 
“wild card” to me. As much time as I spent at the Asheville studio, I still  don’t 
know [him/her] or what [his/her] passion is. With that said, I can’t base life 
changing decisions on 
[his/her] possible success or failure at Planet Ballroom. At this time Burke and I 
would like to put our share up for sale. We will discuss the details at your 
convenience.

Sincerely,

Julie and Burke
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